
 

  

March 9, 2023 
 
Subject: Strategic Plan Feedback Survey-Input Needed! 
To: Colleagues 
 
 Dear Colleagues, 
  
Thank you to all those who attended the Strategic Plan feedback forum yesterday! For those who missed it, you can 
watch a recording here [youtu.be]. After watching the recording, please complete the feedback survey where you can 
provide input on drafts of the strategic plan deliverables thus far: 
  

• Proposed mission statement; 
• Proposed core values;  
• Drafted goal statements for each of 4 goals: Student Success, Staff & Faculty Success, DEI, and 

Internationalization; 
• Drafted objectives for each of the 4 goals. 

  
We encourage you to dream big and identify change domains you would like to see implemented on our campus over 
the next 5 years -- propose those ideas in the relevant textboxes throughout the survey. We look forward to receiving 
your input and incorporating your ideas into the final version of our plan. We want to reiterate a big THANK YOU to the 
task force members who have been working on the plan this year. Their work has gotten us to this point! 
  
The feedback survey will remain open until 11:59pm March 15th. Please share this email with anyone who may have 
missed it, we are seeking 100% participation! 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Campbell & Nicole Dabbs 
Strategic Plan Co-Chairs 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/t3Lz3MMXw2Q__;!!OM2WEIN1DMg!AhIA91rgE383jdnS0zh7SMxxRA68s8oPg3R-ug9gULcIY3HKJa5IYgoawOcVWS5AR0JRkD5kRMOnt4F7gRvOHWxkErY8K4icu1o$
https://www.csusb.edu/strategic-plan/strategic-plan-2023-2028/task-force-events

